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Senator Singh asked: 

What assistance will those businesses who restructured their operations to remain viable 

receive from the Government until the Fisheries Adjustment Package is delivered? 

Answer: 

A revised fisheries adjustment assistance package is proposed to be developed once the 

review of the Commonwealth marine reserves is complete, alongside the development of new 

management plans.  

The first stage of the former Fisheries Adjustment Assistance Package was proposed to 

provide ‘Transitional Business Assistance’, to assist fishers to restructure their fishing 

operations prior to the management plans coming into effect. Guidelines for eligibility for 

Transitional Business Assistance had not been finalised prior to the suspension of the 

Fisheries Adjustment Assistance Package.   

It would have been premature for commercial fishing businesses to assume their eligibility and 

level of assistance that might have been provided under that programme. 

 


